Clarendon County Water and Setwer Bepartment

Clarendon County Administration Building
411 Sunset Drive
Manning, South Carolina 29102
Phone: 803-433-3255  Fax: 803- 433-2652

July 29, 2022
Dear Valued Customer(s),

Clarendon County is required by the South Carolina Department of Health and Environmental
Control (DHEC) to inform you of information relating to your drinking water. Earlier this year,
we had a monitoring sample deadline that was not met. Although this missed deadline was not
and is not an emergency, we are required to inform you about it.

The Clarendon County Water and Sewer Department through its licensed operator inspects the
water sources daily, and at no time was there a problem with the water. As the attached report
shows, we did not send in a required monitoring sample for review.

We are pleased to say that we have been working with DHEC and have since returned to full
compliance status. If you have any questions, please call us at 803-433-3255.

Sincerely,

"‘M’ o %‘Q’”‘““‘?//"

Hunter Denny, Director
Clarendon County Water and Sewer Department



